
 

 
Diocese of Westminster Academy trust 

St Claudine’s Catholic School for Girls 
Crownhill Road, London, NW10 4EP 

Tel: 020 8965 2986 | Email: office@stclaudines.co.uk 
Headteacher: Dr L McGowan, BMus (Hons) MA EdD NPQH FRSA 

 
“In faith, one family” 

 

Head of PE 
Full time, permanent contract 

MPR/UPR + TLR 2B (add £5,642) 
 

 
 
Required for:  Required for April or September 2025 
Closing date:  Monday 3rd February 2025 
Interviews: w/c 10th February 2025 
  

***** 
 
St Claudine’s Catholic School for Girls is a highly-successful Catholic girls’ comprehensive school (ages 
11-18) in the northwest London Borough of Brent. Our school is a vibrant, happy and inclusive 
community with staff and students from across the world. 
 
An exciting opportunity has arisen for a dynamic, enthusiastic and qualified teacher of PE to take on the 
lead role as Head of the PE department. PE is taught as a core subject to classes in Year 7 through to 
Year 11, and sports and fitness is offered as a 6th from enrichment activity. The school has two gyms, an 
outdoor MUGA and a recently refurbished and equipped fitness suite. There is scope to further develop 
and build sports across the school and to introduce PE at GCSE and, in time, at A level. This is a very 
exciting time to join this happy, successful and thriving school community. 
 
Learning at St Claudine’s is rooted in the Gospel values in a warm, supportive and nurturing community. 
Even though we are a Catholic School, it is not a requirement to be Catholic and our international 
community welcomes staff and students of all faiths and none.  Behaviour at the school is outstanding 
and students are educated via a rich and diverse, holistic curriculum to become confident, articulate 
and independent young people. 
 
We are seeking a dynamic, hardworking, flexible team player with excellent interpersonal and 
organisational skills to join our busy school.    Applicants for the role must have energy, enthusiasm and 
pride in a meticulous approach to work.   
  
Although we are a Catholic school, it is not a requirement for candidates to be catholic. Our multicultural 
and multi-faith school welcomes applicants of all faiths and no faith. 
 



 
Further details of this post are available on the school website: http://www.stclaudines.co.uk/joining-
us/vacancies/ 
 
As part of our commitment to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children you will be required 
to undertake a DBS check. 
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